
NVSRB PROGRESS UPDATE 
 

OCTOBER 2013 
 

Colvin Run 

 

Permit Application Status for Lake Anne West, Lake Anne East, Baron Cameron, Wiehle North, 
Wiehle South, Buttermilk, and Vantage Hill 

 DCR Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plan (SWPPP) approved August 2013 

 County bridge permits were approved last week, just waiting on permit package. 

 VDOT permits were approved, waiting for VDOT site inspections before issuance for Lake 
Anne East and Wiehle South 
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